
LEWISTOWN LIQUOR COMMISSION MEETING  
October 25, 2016 at 5:45 p.m. 

 

The Lewistown Liquor Commission met at Lewistown City Hall on October 25, 2016 at 

5:45 p.m.  

PRESENT WERE:  Mayor John King, Cindy Goddard, City Clerk, Billie Simmons, 

Kevin Delmastro, Alderman Burget, Barclay, Spotloe, Kelley, and Ford, Elmer 

Littlefield, Jr., Wendy Martin from Fulton Democrat and Hannah Schrodt, from Canton 

Daily Ledger. 

 

Meeting was to discuss liquor license for poker machine in a package liquor store.  

 

Council approached by A& C – Andrew Whitsitt (previously Dink’s) to get another 

license to have poker machines.  

 

Mayor King had a sample ordinance from Mason City, Class A and Class B convenient 

store, they had to buy two license. Our license states Class D there is a Class D-1, we 

could develop Class D-2.  

 

Wendy Martin from Fulton Democrat stated that Illinois did a study that shows that the 

money is going to these machines instead of maybe of going into down town 

development.  

 

To have Class D license already to purchase a Class D-2.  Poker machines have to be 

separate area from rest of store.  Can limit to poker area only and roped off?  Billie 

Simmons suggested make it where D-2 license not eligible for outdoor events. 

 

At this time there are five businesses with poker machines per Alderman Ford.  

 

Table at this time.  Mayor King to talk to Attorney Collins and also Andrew Whitsitt 

regarding adding a new license.   

 

Liquor Commission meeting adjourned at 6:10 p.m. 

 

 

 

      ____________________________________ 

      Cindy Goddard, City Clerk 


